INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Notice dated: 13/10/2018)

Dear Parents,

As per the directives of Ministry of Education, the school will remain closed on Sunday,

October 14, 2018 in the wake of unstable weather conditions due to tropical storm LUBAN.

Classes will resume on Monday, October 15, 2018.

Regards,

o R
Dr. S. Srinivasan A
Vice Principal (Administration)




